Memorandum

To: Jay Crandall / Engineering Dept. / Board of Public Works

From: Kevin Clements / Replacement Housing Program

Date: 2/19/2021

e: 1508 and 1512 Liberty St. / Permission to excavate in street.

The properties were purchased in September of 2020. The street was paved in 2016. Standard procedures are to replace the waste line to the city's main to alleviate problems for many years.

Waste line:

Per Engineering records; the main was installed in 1914 and relined in 2010, it is assumed the lateral connection is the same age as the main. When the cap & seal was performed, the Inspector found 4" cast iron material, 2' back from the sidewalk, at only 6' in depth.

Water line:

Per Water Dept records; The relay from the main to the curb box was replaced in 2016 and is acceptable.

Both waste lines will be installed at the same time to decrease costs. 1512 Liberty St. will be Western Technical College's spring build.